
 
 
 
 
Dear Flying Scots Participant/Supporter, 
 
Flying Scots in 2019 was a fantastic spectacle of Junior Volleyball and dedication to our sport from not 
only the participants, but also the coaches, staff, volunteers, and the well-established parental group. 
 
Due to circumstances out with the SVA’s control, the planned and very full programme of activities for 
Flying Scots in 2020 has now been cancelled.  
 
We are working hard within the staff and key volunteers to assemble a year-round programme for 
2021, in which we hope to reinvigorate our hungry participants, coaches and volunteers. 
 
We will be in a position from September 2020 to provide you with more information about the Flying 
Scots 2021 dates and activities. 
 
If you wish to become involved in the Flying Scots Steering Group or Parental Working Group, please 
do not hesitate to contact myself. 
 
Regards 
 
Martyn Johnstone 
Flying Scots Programme Co-ordinator 
SCOTTISH VOLLEYBALL ASSOCIATION 
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